
2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements 
FINAL Construction Update #20 – 10/18/2024 

What has happened during the past week? 

• Paving of the final layer of asphalt was completed on all streets.  

• Final restoration and seeding were completed on Brittany Road.  
 

What is scheduled for the remainder of 2024? 
 

• For residents still on temporary mail, mail delivery will be switched back to your permanent mailbox 
beginning Monday, October 21st. 

o  The temporary mailboxes will be removed from the site after this takes place. 

• Watering of new seed will continue.  

• Street signs will be reinstalled beginning as early as Monday, October 21st.  

• Construction signs will be picked up. 

• Final street and boulevard cleanup will be completed. 

• Erosion control devices will begin to be removed where we have 70% or more of turf reestablished, or after the 
first week of freezing weather. 

  

What is scheduled for 2025? 
 

• We will complete a restoration walkthrough in the spring to ensure all seed is growing, and we will have the 
contractor touch up areas not fully established as needed.  

• We will also complete a concrete warranty walkthrough in the summer of 2025 to replace any damaged or 
cracked concrete.  

 

This will be the final update for the 2024 Neighborhood Project. We thank you all for your patience and 
cooperation during this project! 

 

               
Final Street Paving 


